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Robert K. Lanier 
Past Exalted Ruler 
Public Relations & Scholarship Chair 
Beacon Elks Lodge #1493 
(216) 548-6831 
 

The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks (Elks) 2023 Scholarship Season has 
begun. 

The “Most Valuable Student Scholarship” is an Elks national scholarship program that 
provides 500 four-year awards that range from $50,000 to $4,000.  

There are: 

• Two (one male, one female) first-place awards of $50,000 over four years 
($12,500/year). 

• Two second-place awards of $40,000 over four years ($10,000/year).  
• Two third-place awards of $30,000 over four years ($7,500/year). 
• 14 finalists receive awards of $20,000 over four years ($5,000/year). 
• 480 runners-ups will receive $4,000 over four years ($1,000/year). 

This is available to ALL High School Seniors and American Citizens (your parents or 
you ‘do not’ have to be a member of the Elks). Scholarship application must be 
completed on-line.  

Scholarship information and the “APPLY NOW” button can be found on-line at 
https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/mvs.cfm.  

If you are a High School Senior at Beacon High School, Haldane High School, John 
Jay High School, or Roy C. Ketcham High School, your local lodge is “Beacon Lodge 
#1493.” 

The deadline for the MVS Scholarship is November 14, 2022. 

If you have any questions about any of the scholarships, please do not hesitate to 
contact Robert K. Lanier, Elks Scholarship Chair, via e-mail at LINUS914@gmail.com,  
with “Elks Scholarship” in the subject line. 
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